




From: Leeney
To: Comments
Subject: Support for CRV Only Store
Date: Wednesday, March 20, 2024 12:31:20 PM

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

Hello,

I understand that the consideration of a conditional use permit is being considered for the CRV Only Store located at
5727 Kanan Road. I will not be able to attend the public meeting but wanted to voice my support for the continued
operation of this very vital business to our community. This location has worked exceedingly well and provided a
much needed resource to residents. One can plainly see that many people use this service and location and demand
will only increase as the State of California now collects CRV on juice, wine and liquor containers as of Janary
2024. I strongly encourage you to grant the conditional use permit for this establishment.

Thank you.
Bettina Leeney






